
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Board of Education  
of School District No.43 (Coquitlam) 

cordially invites you to the 

New Addition Celebration at 
École Glen Elementary School 

 
 

Date/Time:   Friday, June 22nd, 2018 
 10:00 a.m. - Doors open 
 10:30 a.m. - Official ceremony 
 
Location:  Glen Elementary School 

3064 Glen Drive (Gymnasium) 
Coquitlam, BC 

 
Parking:       Street parking available on Glen Drive,  

Westwood Street and Pipeline Road. 
 

 


